Thank you for consulting Matural England on the updated Addingham Meighbourhood Plan. Matural
England notes the changes made to the plan and assessments and has no futher concerns. We
welcome the updated references to Bradford Core Strategy Policy C38 in paragraphs 4.20 regarding
biodiversity and 7.4 concerning Folicy ANDP1 Mew Housing Develapment within Addingham Yillage
which addresses the comments made in our letter dated 15 May 2018 (our ref 243093). YWWe alsa
broadly welcome chapter 4 of the plan which identifies key issues pertaining to our strategic
erwiranmental interests and objective 3 to conserve and enhance the area's natural environment.
Howewar we have no detailed comments to make.

If you hawve any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Yorkshire and Morthern Lincolnshire Team
Matural England
Foss House, 1-2 Peasholme Green, York, Y01 7P



